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Dear Families 

We have made the most of seeing some sunshine this week, with lots of learning and playing 

outdoors.  Inside too, our topics are progressing well and the range of subjects that our children find 

out about each week is super – from French to Science to Geography to Art… - we aim to ensure 

that everyone finds their passion with us.  Today, EYFS thought more about people who help us and 

had a visit from the police and next week they get a visit from paramedics – bringing learning to 

life! 

 

Sport 

Our school-wide love of sport continues.  Our children have played in netball and football matches 

through the week, and today 67 children are going to Richard Lander School for a cross-country 

qualifier.  A huge thank you must go to Mr Brandreth for all that he does to encourage this passion 

for sport. 

 

Internet Safety Day 

On Tuesday, we mark Internet Safety Day.  This year’s theme is ‘All fun and games? 

Exploring respect and relationships online’.  More information can be found by 

clicking on the link: 

Advice for parents and carers - UK Safer Internet Centre 

 

Celebrations 

We held our Friday Virtual Assembly today and it was lovely to share the news from 

each class with everyone. 

 

Class Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole Imogen Auren 

Godrevy Willow Jenson 

Longships Áine Alistair 

Pendeen Nina James 

Carne Liberty Dulcie 

Gwithian Ruby Penny 

Lamorna Tom Noah R 

Allen Poppy Burleigh 

Kenwyn Bea Theo 

Truro Maisie Monty 
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Reading 

Our reading recommendation for this week:   

Book Review by Niamh in Lamorna Class - Bad Dad by David Walliams 

Basically, this is a family story with lots of ups and downs like any family.  He’s not 

actually a ‘Bad dad!’.  You’ll have to read it though to find out why!  Such a funny 

book following dad on his mad efforts to get himself out of trouble - he even ends up 

in a bank heist!  He doesn’t need to worry though as his son is keeping a secret eye on 

him at all times. 

Plant Pots 

Mrs Hart is starting to get busy with potting seeds and plants and would appreciate donations of 

plant pots.  If you have any at home, please send them in via the office or to Pendeen Class.  

Thank you. 

 

Drop Off 

Thank you for helping keep Rodda’s Road as car free as possible so families can walk, bike and 

scoot to and from school. 

Please help to keep the traffic moving through the village too by using the Drop Off Zone correctly.  

Please say your goodbyes before stopping and have coats and bags ready so that the children 

can get straight out and you can drive off.  It is not a spot to park or even stop for a few minutes as 

the traffic backs up immediately.  Thank you. 

 

A Few Reminders 

• Our gates close at 8.45 am and all children need to be in school by this time.  Being late 

disrupts the learning of all and makes for an unsettled start to the day. 

• Children should not wear nail varnish or jewellery in school. 

• Our PE kit includes blue or black short, joggers or leggings only – not football kit or patterns - 

Mount Hawke Academy Uniform 

Thank you for your support with all of these. 

 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to speak to 

one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Miss Biddick is usually on the 

gate every morning and afternoon too. 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe weekend. 
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